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Notice of Election 
 

FPF 2024 Convention Alternate 
 

The following candidates were nominated in accordance with the requirements 
of the Local 2546 bylaws and confirmed on April 8, 2024. 

 
• Jarrod Apple 
• William "Buddy" Bowen 
• Garrett Garside 
• Anthony Laurenti (Trustee) 
• Garry Lawson (Trustee Emeritus) 
• Jason Maddams (Steward) 

• Eric Morazes (Steward) 
• Jeff Morris (Steward) 
• Curt Tellbuescher (Trustee) 
• Bradley Tsang (Steward) 
• Ethan Viera 

 
The election will be conducted by mail ballot.  All ballots will be mailed on April 19, 
2024 to each member eligible to vote in the election, at the address on file with the 
Local.  All ballots must be returned to the Post Office Box shown on the ballot package, 
by U.S. Mail, no later than 12:00 PM on May 22, 2024 
 
Please Note: 
• All ballots must be placed in the "SECRET BALLOT" envelope and returned inside 

the return envelope provided in the ballot package.  
• Households with more than one member must mail their ballots back separately 

or they will not count. 
• Hand-delivered mail-in ballots will not be accepted. 
 
Absentee Ballots: These will be available on April 22,23,24, & 25, 2024 at Locals' 
Office, located at 752 Commerce Drive - Suite 1, Venice, Florida 34292, from 9:00 am 
to 3:00 pm for members not able to vote due to absence.   
 
Provisional Ballots: If a member does not receive their mail ballot, provisional voting 
will be available at the Locals’ Office, located at: 752 Commerce Drive – Suite 1, 
Venice, Florida 34292, on May 14,15,16,20, & 21, 2024 from 9:00 am to 3:00 pm 
 
The Board of Trustees will count all ballots after 12:00 P.M. May 22, 2024. Upon 
completion of the count, recount and certification by the Board of Trustees, the winner 
will be announced. The Secretary shall post the results on the Locals’ bulletin board and 
transmit copies of the result to all DVPs for posting in all stations. 
 


